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Principal’s Message January 2024
Happy New Year!
I hope that you found some time to relax and enjoy time with your family
over the break.

A Few Words of Appreciation

A BIG thank you to Mrs. McNelly for doing such a wonderful job on our
Christmas Concert. Thanks also to the students who were in the concert, and to all of the
staff who played a role in ensuring that the concert would be a success, decorating the
Gym and stage, preparing props, making the program, and to the Jr. high students and
staff who set up the stage and the chairs. We appreciate each and every one of you!

Thank you to everyone who donated money and food during our Food Bank
Drive. Thanks also to Mrs. Savoie for organizing our food drive with SWAT and for
delivering the donations.

Thank you to the parents from School Council/Enhancement Society who
donated baskets for a free raffle draw held the last day before Christmas. The students
who won were very happy! It was a lovely way to help celebrate our Kindness Challenge
held throughout the month of December.

School Council Meeting

Our next School Council meeting is on Thursday, January 18th at 7:00 PM and
will be held on Zoom. Everyone is welcome to attend. The link to the meeting will be
sent out through Messenger.

Grade 4 to 9 Ski Trip

Weather permitting, the Grade 4 to 9 students will be going skiing to Tawatinaw
on Friday, January 19 th! Permission forms will have to be completed online, you can
also make payments online, and there is a paper form for the ski hill that needs to be
completed as well. Please watch for these this week!

Eleanor Hall School Facebook page!

We have created our own Eleanor Hall School Facebook page! We will be
posting items soon. We invite you to follow us. It will contain news, celebrations, and
everyday happenings at our school.

I hope that 2024 brings you and your family much happiness!
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January 23rd

Skiing/Snowboarding for Gr. 4 to
9 will be on Jan.19th, 2024
AR at Tawatinaw Ski Valley.
Wear Day o Be sure to fill out ALL forms sent
home as well as online.
Forms and payment is due by noon January 15th
Thank you!

Western Wear Day

MEETING

January 18th, 2024
@7pm via Zoom

running or running late. It is also on the Westlock radio
station 97.9 as well as CFCW, CTV and Global news.

Just a reminder to parents
that in winter we can have
unpredictable weather. If
your child rides the bus you
can check the Pembina
Hills and Eleanor Hall web-
sites to see if your bus is

Pizza Day

Hooray!
Thursday, P’
January 18th, 2024 > It's

PIZZA DAY!

Forms being sent
home and are due
back by January 15th

COMING SOON!
CLYDE

Thank you to all parents and guardians
. that have paid your child's student fees
online!

Winners for the Online Fee Contest are:
October - Kimberly - Grade 5
November - Maddy - Grade 4M
December - Shyanne - Grade 4L

MINOR BALL
2 REGISTRATION
Watch for more

info in our
February Newsletter

Thank you to all families that
donated towards our Food Bank
Drive. Our school collected over 150
items and around $300 in cash &
cheques!

Thank you to the students and
Mrs. Savoie who volunteered to transport all the boxes
and helped make the delivery to the
Westlock & District Food Bank.

Way to go everyonel

rake time £

sChool

BREAKFAST

We are still in need of breakfast
items for our Breakfast Program.
Any donation of food, money or
grocery gift cards will be greatly
appreciated. Thank you!
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Thank you to Westlock Motors for the generous donation of $250.00 which will benefit
the health and wellness of all our students.
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Christmas Basket Raffle Winners Ben, Ryen, Jade
& Blake (missing from photo)

Santa stopped g‘u .
by for a visit [
withour &5 78
Kindergarten g
to grade 3
classes on
Dec. 21st.
Kids received
a candy cane
from Santa!
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-, Thank you Jr. High for setting up the stage for the Christmas
Concert. It is a big heavy job, you all did great!

Waiting
patiently
for their
turn on
stage!

Jr. High helping ementary students with their
wrapping

after shopping in our Christmas Store!

Jr. High Potluck
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